BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK COMMITTEE MINUTES
Thursday, February 22, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:02 P.M. at CVM Dining Hall

Members Present: Chairman Marty Sfiligoj, Bill Curran, Sue Curran, Becky Obradovic,
Tobe Schulman,

Service Department Representatives: Jim Stanek

Guests: Roger Weiss, Students Rebecca & Barbara

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

MINUTES APPROVAL:
e Marty Sfiligoj made a motion to approve the January 18, 2018 minutes seconded by Bill
Curran

OLD BUSINESS:
e Discussed Parks questionnaire. Jim suggested adding a portion of the questions to the
back of Leighanna’s facility survey and keep the Parks Committee version as well.
¢ Finalize by March meeting. Please e-mail any input as soon as possible.
o Marty Sfiligoj to e-mail another copy of facility survey to committee.
e Dog Park discussion
o Liability appears not to be an issue according to correspondence from township
insurance rep and Jeff Markley.
o Waiting on Prosecutor office advise from Trustees.
Roger has secured approx. $2500 in pledges, discussed other fund-raising ideas.
Will ask if having the purchase order could be fronted by the township to expedite
the project.
Jim Stanek to finalizing the material quote from Auburn Fence.
Jim mentioned this being a good time for the project prior to busier season.
If all above works out, May opening would be best scenario.
Marty Sfiligoj to e-mail Liason Jeff Markley with these questions.
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NEW BUSINESS:
e Committee to think about new spring projects
o Playground discussed

PARKS REPORT:
e Jim Stanek reported the general conditions of all the parks is good.
e Work on gas line and painting at Lakeside building has been completed
e Working on generator backup at Dining Hall & Blue Room.
e Investigating condition of CVM Lake dam.

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Bill Curran and seconded by Marty Sfiligoj at 8:17 PM

Next Meeting Wednesday March 21, 2018 at the Lakeside Building at Centerville Mills Park



